
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Today our pupils have marked Red Nose Day for 

Comic Relief by wearing red clothes and making a 

donation to the charity. I would like to thank our 

School Council for organising this event and we 

will communicate the total amount raised early next 

week. 

Last week marked Science Week, all classes took 

part in a range of scientific investigations and  

activities as part of the week; it was lovely to see 

our pupils engaged in collaborative learning! 

Our Y5 and Y6 pupils led a whole school assembly 

to share their learning and celebrate Sikh New 

Year. The children and family members enjoyed 

finding out about the celebrations; thank you to 

everyone involved. 

This week we have submitted art work produced 

by pupils across the school for the Local Primary 

Schools’ Open Art Exhibition. The event at 

Didsbury Parsonage from 30th March to 21st April 

will show our exhibits alongside other local 

schools. We hope that Broad Oak families will be 

able to support the event during the Easter break. 

Tomorrow we will be holding a ‘Work Day’ at 

school between 9am and 12pm. We do hope that 

you will be able to join us for this great community 

event. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Kevin Corteen. 

Headteacher 
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Well done to the following pupils who received star of the week last 

week: 

 

Elm - Faris & Liam, Pine - Owen & Romy,  Ash - Jamie & Mia.   

Beech - Berry & Norah, Hazel - Laith & Summayah,  

Larch - Hema & Kalista. 

Aspen - Ishaq & Reeya, Rowan - Ahmad & Momin,  

Spruce - Mustafa & Eredzheb. 

 

This week we held our Always assembly.   

Those children that consistently model our school Core Values  

received their special badge in front of their family members.   

 

Well done to everyone who received their badge today! 

Star of the Week: 

 

 

Our attendance target for this academic year is 97%.   

Our whole school attendance figure up to the week ending 21.03.25 

was 94.6% 

 

The following classes had attendance above our school target  

W/E 14.03.25: 

Pine - 100%, Beech - 98%.  

 

The following classes had attendance above our school target  

W/E 28.02.25: 

Elm - 99%, Pine - 98%, Beech - 98%, Larch - 97%, Aspen - 98%, 

Spruce - 99%.  

 

Attendance: 



This term LKS2 has been out doing Forest Crew Sessions. This week they were designing Tree Spirits using clay 
and natural materials found in the wood. They had to give them a name too; such as, The Prowler, Wild of the Face, 
Oakley the Treester, The Incoming Danger and Sharak. Hazel Class were very imaginative with their designs. These 
have been left in the woods and over time will fade and return the to forest.  





Acorns have been learning about why The Romans Invaded and 
settled in Britain. They have made a diorama of a Roman Soldier.  



This week Elm class have been reading the story ‘Who is in the egg?’ and we have been learning about animals  
that lay eggs. In our continuous provision we have had the opportunity to explore egg related activities!  



Keep up with news 

and events at Broad 

Oak Primary School  

by following us on  

Facebook 

(Facebook.com/

BroadOakPS),  

Twitter (@BroadOakPS) 

and Instagram 

(@broadoakps).  














